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To ALL NSW State MP's, 
I wish to express my concerns regarding the redefinition of marriage. I do NOT believe that same sex 
marriages should be allowed, as this undermines the values of hetrosexual couples in marriage. 
Marriage is between a man & a woman & has been for thousands of years. It also infringes upon my 
personal religious beliefs & also opens the door to churches being sued for discrimination for not 
wanting to conduct gay marriages on their premises because it is literally, against their long held 
beliefs. The word 'Gay' has already been redefined to mean something other than the innocent 
meaning it once had, please dont let the same thing happen to 'Marriage'. 
Please dont give into the minorities on this very important matter. 
Thank You 
Very Concerned NSW Voter 


